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JANUARY THEMES 

 

GROWING 

 

1  -   7   

Start of the Church 

1    -  14 

                 Meeting Needs 

1   -   21 

             Deacons 

1   -   28 

            Persecution 

 

 

 

SERMON SERIES 

Sunday Morning 

Building Lasting Relationships 

1     -   7    Need for Prayer 

 

1   -  14    Increased Demands 

 

1   -  21   People Stepping Up 

 

1   -  28  Everyone Involved 

 

 

 

 

     Helping  

       With 

      L I F E 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

Growing in Faith 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A new year, means new 

experiences.  This coming year will 

be filled with new challenges for 

our people.  People that will need 

some extra attention; situations 

which require extra resources; 

new faces or tasks; will mark the 

transitions we face.  Many of 

these changes are already in the 

works.   

We will be addressing the 

handling of these issues through 

our Bible Reading and Sermons 

throughout the year.  Prayer will 

be lifted regarding the various 

situations.  People will share their 

experiences and lessons to help 

others who are heading down that 

same path.  God will guide and 

provide along the way.  Together, 

we will grow in our faith.   

These experiences will increase 

our ability to persevere, be used 

by God  for our good and better 

prepare us for eternity.   

Get ready for the adventures 

ahead.  The year will be filled with 

numerous blessings.  Remember 

to start each day, relying on God 

to lead and help you through!  

Spend time daily in His Word for 

guidance.  Pray for one another 

that God will be glorified. 

NEW HIGH REACHED! 
Pine Run Church of Christ places a 

great deal of emphasis on meeting 

the needs of others.   

Clio Human Services Fund is 

supported by the congregation and 

helps assure children receive the 

necessary healthy food and 

supplies to stay healthy.     Our 

yearly support is then augmented 

by designated giving in December 

which is used to provide $50 gift 

cards to families in need.  This year, 

$550 was given towards this effort.  

A total of seven gift cards were 

given to Clio Human Services, while 

the remaining four were given to 

families known by members of this 

congregation. 

LOVE Inc. (in the name of Christ),  is 

supported monthly by the 

congregation.  They provided 

assistance (food, utilities, and 

more) to residents of Genesee 

County. 

Southeastern Michigan Food Bank 

is supported monthly and helps the 

needy in the area with food and 

hygiene items. 

Operation “We Care” is supported 

monthly by the congregation and 

provides food and water to those 

in need throughout our country. 


